
Edward Youde Aviary of Hong Kong Park
to close temporarily

     The Leisure and Cultural Services Department announced today (September
10) that the Edward Youde Aviary of Hong Kong Park will be temporarily closed
from September 17, 2018 to February 1, 2019 for the first phase of
refurbishment works.
 
     The second phase of refurbishment works is expected to be conducted
around mid-2019.
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